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Permission Form for bowling at T-birds — June 8th, 2025

On June 8th 2025, the Brandon Youth Centre will be going to T-Birds Bowling Alley to
bowl and have pizza and pop! All youth need to be at the Centre by 1:00pm. We will
leave the Youth Centre and travel to the bowling alley by Brandon Transit. We will be
returning from the bowling alley by Brandon Transit and our estimated return time is
4:30pm. The Centre will be closed while we are at the Theatre. Once we return the
Centre will remain open until 9pm. Your child will be provided pizza, pop and bowling for
free.

If you would like your child to come to T-birds Bowling Alley, please complete the
attached form. We have a limited number of spaces, not all who submit a form will
be able to attend. You will be contacted by June 4th to confirm if your child can attend.
Please return the attached form to the Youth Centre by Friday, May 30%, 2025.

Should you need to reach us during the activity please call 204-729-2516 or 204-720-
4671.

, (parent/guardian), give permission for

(child’s name)

to go to T-birds Bowling Alley with the Brandon Youth Centre. | also give permission for
my child to be transported to and from the activity by Brandon Transit.

In case of emergency, | and my second emergency contact can be reached by phone
on

June 8th at: (phone number)

Our second emergency contact is
(name)

And they can be contacted at:
(phone number)

Signature of parent/guardian




